VASSALBORO SANITARY DISTRICT PO BOX 183 NORTH VASSALBORO, MAINE (207) 872-7263

vsanidist@vassalboro.com www.vsdistrict.com

August 16, 2024

BOARD OF TRUSTEE VACANCIES

The Board of Trustees are looking to fill two immediate openings for the positions of Vice-Chairperson and Treasurer.

The Charter, amended at the Vassalboro town meeting June 5, 2017, states all the affairs of said district shall be managed by a board of five trustees. None of said trustees shall be a town official. In case of a vacancy arising from death, or other cause which shall include removal in the discretion of the appointing municipal officers for failure to attend district meetings, the respective municipal officers shall appoint a new member to fill out the unexpired term of the appointee. The initial terms shall be as follows: one for one year, two for two years, and two for three years. Thereafter, the terms shall be for a three-year period.

Additional vacancies will be available in December for Chairperson and clerk. Board meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at 6 p.m.

If interested, please contact the office at 872-7263 and/or email <u>vsanidist@vassalboro.com</u> for more information.

Board of Trustees:

Raymond Breton Alfred Roy Lisa Miller Rebecca Goodrich